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Attendees 
 
The following LSDMC members were in attendance:  Steve Baker, Terrence Poole, 
Laura Deck, Brian Sweeney, Joe Stewart, Kathy Restle, Rich Coleman, Meg Dietz, 
Emily Bond, Kendall Young, Bea Baker 
 
 
Principal Search 
 
The LSDMC recommends John Chambers for interim principal of Walnut Hills High 
School for the 2017-2018 school year.   
Rich made the motion.  Brian seconded it.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
The LSDMC recommends that if John Cambers is not selected as the permanent 
principal of Walnut Hills High School, he be returned to his current position as assistant 
principal at Walnut Hills High School.   
Meg made the motion.  Laura seconded it.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
The LSDMC moves that the search continue for a permanent principal, who would 
begin in the 2018-19 school year. 
Rich made the motion.  Terrence seconded it.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 5:40. 
 
 


